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26 August 2020 
 

YOUR SMART ADVANTAGES 

Permanently plastic and pliable  

- Reusable  
- Australian made 
- Non-toxic, suitable for the family 
- Tested in accordance to AS/NZS ISO 8124:2012 (Safety 
of Toys – Part 3) 

 

DESCRIPTION 

Bostik Blu-Tack® is a permanently plastic, reusable 
multipurpose adhesive. Blu-Tack® is supplied in the 
form of rectangular strips between sheets of release 
paper, and packed in individual envelopes.  
 

USES 

Blu-Tack® has a myriad of uses around the home, office, 
school, classroom, factory or workshop. 
 

Holds up posters, cards, children's paintings, party 
decorations, maps, messages, etc. Positions telephones 

and calculators to desks, ornaments to shelves, photos 
in albums, screws to screwdrivers, model parts during 
painting, flowers and candles in place for table and 
flower arrangements, etc. 

 
Cleans fluff from fabric and dirt from keyboards, model 

railway tracks, etc.  
 
Use Blu Tack® Colour  to create 3D models or fantastic 

murals on your window or wall. 

 
For use on non-porous surfaces: vinyl coated 
wallpapers, painted surfaces, glass, and metal.  
 

PRODUCT CHARACTERISTICS 

Colours 

 Original - Blue/Grey 

 Colour - Green, Pink, 

Blue, Orange & Yellow 

 White 

Form Putty Strips  

Viscosity Approx. 5,000 cps 

Composition Synthetic Polymer Base 

Specific Gravity 1.09 approx 

Pack Quantity 10 units 

 
 

 

TYPICAL PERFORMANCE DATA (approx.) 

Solubility Insoluble in water 

  

Product Codes 

Blu Tack Original 75g Australia 30840350 

Blu Tack Colour 75g 30604201 

Blu Tack Original 75g Export 30603812 

  
Blu Tack Original 45g China 30800451 

Blu Tack Original 75g China 30615425 

Blu Tack White 75g China 30615406 

  

Blu Tack Original 45g HK 30618021 

Blu Tack Original 75g HK 30604015 

Blu Tack White 75g HK 30803708 

  
Blu Tack 45g English 30610068 

Blu Tack White 75g English 30610066 

 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE 

Read and understand the Safety Data Sheet before 

using this product. SDS can be acquired by visiting 

www.bostik.com.au or by scanning the relevant QR 

code on pack. 

 

SURFACE PREPARATION 

1. Wash hands before use.  

2. Ensure surfaces are clean; dry free from grease and 
loose materials.  
APPLICATION 

3. For non-laminated surfaces make a ‘blob’ by tearing 
off a piece, pull and stretch into a ball and apply to one 
surface.  

4. For laminated surfaces cut off 3-5cm pieces of Blu-
Tack, remove the release paper on one side, apply to 
one surface, then remove the other release paper.  

5. Using good thumb pressure, apply to the other 
surface.  
REMOVAL 

To remove Blu-Tack, hold and twist off or roll it 

carefully off the surface. Any remaining shreds can be 

removed by rolling or dabbing a blob of Blu-Tack over 

the surfaces.
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This datasheet is for the general help of users. It is provided in good faith. The data is current and accurate to the best of our knowledge. Differing materials, 

substrates, environments, site conditions, and product storage, handling and application may affect results. Users should carry out tests to decide the product’s 

suitability for purpose. This data sheet and the properties of the product may change without notice. Users, suppliers and retailers should check that the data 

sheets they have are the latest. To the maximum extent permitted by law, Bostik disclaims all warranties in relation to manufacture and use of the product. Bostik 

is not liable for representations made by users, suppliers or retailers about the product. Bostik is not liable for any loss or damage resulting from incorrect, 

careless, or negligent use or storage of the product, including use of out of date product. Any liability arising from use of the product is limited to the 

replacement or purchase price of the product. Bostik does not exclude rights and remedies that cannot be excluded by legislation, for example under the 

Australian Consumer Law (ACL). Sale of the product by Bostik is subject to the Bostik Australia Proprietary Limited Conditions and Terms of Sale. For more 

information on Bostik, products, and conditions of use and sale visit www.bostik.com/au 

 

 

STORAGE AND SHELF LIFE 

Store away from heat, strong oxidizing agents and 

acids.  Store between 5°C to 30°C. Shelf life is 5 years 

from the date of manufacture when stored as directed 

 

HEALTH & SAFETY 
Always read the Technical Data Sheet and Safety Data 

Sheet (SDS) before handling or use. Full product safety 

information required for safe use is not included in this 

data sheet. SDS available by request or at 

www.bostik.com.au 

 

PRECAUTIONS IN USE 
Do not use Blu-Tack® Colour on absorbent, silk screen 
printed or hand stencilled wallpaper nor on porous 
brickwork.  

 
The adhesive properties of Blu-Tack® increase over 

time, so take extra care when removing after a period 
of months.  
 
On some surfaces after a long period of time Blu-Tack® 
can leave a slight oily mark but this can often be 
removed using De-Solv-It Sticky Spots, Stain Remover 

or lighter fluid. Before using these products, we 
recommend you test on a small inconspicuous area.  
 
Not suitable to support heavy objects. 0.5g holds 105g 
of load. 
 

Care should be taken on painted plaster as Blu-Tack® 
adhesive qualities may cause paint to come away from 
wall.  
 
 
FIRE  

Non-flammable. 
 
Recommendations and suggestions are for guidance 
only, since conditions of use are completely out of our 
control. 
 
For emergency information contact the Poisons 

Information Centre, phone 131 126 or the Emergency 

Response Service, phone 1800 033 111. 

 

 

 
Smart help   

 
BOSTIK HOTLINE  


